
BARNEY FRANK
4TH DrsrRrcr, MASSAcHUSETTS

2252 RAYBURN House Orrrce BUTLDTNG

WASHTNGToN, DC 2051 5-21 04
i'202) 225-5931

29 CRAFTS STREET
SurrE 375

NEwroN, MA 02458
16171 332-3920

@ongre 8s of tltn MnittD btutts
hsugt of lhepr tgmtutibeg

558 PLEASANT STREET
RooM 309

NEW BEDFoRD, MA 02740
(508) 999-6462

THE JoNEs BUTLDTNG

29 BRoADWAY
SurrE 310

Taururoru, MA 02780
1508) 8224796

Qffiusbtnqton, TE(6

June 14,2011

Mr. James R. Cook
78 Seaver Street
East Taunton, Massachusetts 027 18-1204

Dear Mr, Cook,

Thank you for your thoughtful letter about the negative impact of the Financial Reform bill on
manufactured housing. I'm very proud of the work I have done with the manufactured housing
industry for years, and I was regretful to rcalize that we did have this problem. I do not think it
is necessary to include manufactured housing as part of our effort to prevent abusive mortgages
practices, and I am now working with my staff to see if we can find away to make a change that
would deal with the problem you correctly point out.

Scott Olson of my staff is working on this and I will have him be in touch with you over the next
couple of weeks to tell you about our progress.

BARNEY FRANK
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